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Join the PTA 

August 2023 

Reflections >>> 

I am Hopeful Because . .  

Get Connected to what’s happening! 

This year, the Reflections theme is I am 

Hopeful Because . . .  Reflections is a National 

art contest that provides opportunities for 

recognition and access to the arts, which boosts 

student confidence. Your student can compete 

in one of the categories below. 

 

 Film Production 

 Dance Choreography 

 Music Competition  

 Visual Arts 

 Literature 

 Photography 

 

Watch your child’s backpack, more 

information to come in the form of a flyer 

  

There are many reasons to join the Terra Linda Elementary PTA, but one of 
the greatest is that kids do better when their parents are engaged in their 
learning. You’ll also get connected to what’s happening at Terra Linda, have 
a voice in the decision-making process and collaborate with teachers, 
administration and other parents for ideas, events and resources for all Terra 
Linda Students.  
For just $7 you can aid in school improvement and help make a difference for 
your child and hundreds of others. Scan the QR code below to join.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Terra Linda Elementary PTA News 

Executive Committee 
>>> 

Contact Us: Terralindapta@yahoo.com 

Spirit Wear >>> 

Upcoming Events >>> 

You and your student can show your school spirit this year by purchasing a tee shirt, 

hoodie, beanie, or even all three! Available at low prices. Scan the QR code above to see 

the various options. 

August 22 - August 25: National Friendship Week 

September 15: National Dance Day 

September 21 at 2:30 PM: PTA Meeting 

October 1: Reflections Due 

 

Volunteers Needed >>> 

The Terra Linda PTA plans many events and activities each year in our effort to make 

every child’s potential a reality. This year we’ve already gotten to work planning red 

ribbon week, Reflections and vision screenings to name a few. We need volunteers to 

help plan, put together projects and execute. If you’d like to be put on the volunteer 

email list, please email terralindapta@yahoo.com  letting us know you would like to 

help. THANK YOU! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

President: Charity Murphy 

President-Elect: VACANT 

Treasurer: Ann Marie Rogers 

Secretary: Leigh Rust 

 


